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Aoife Brennan

To: Lucan_ds@garda.ie
Subject: Item 72882 Lucan Palmerston & North Clondalkin ACM 

Dear Superintendent,  
 
The following motion  was passed at the November 2021 Lucan ,Palmerston & North Clondalkin  Area Committee 
Meeting. 
 
“To write to An Garda Siochana to request enforcement of the speed limit on the 
Old Lucan Road in Palmerstown where cars, busses and HGVs regularly breach the 
30KPH speed limit causing a danger to other road users and pedestrians.” 
 
 
Any reply received will be circulated to the members and will be available to the public as part of the minutes of the 
meeting. Your early response would be appreciated.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 


